WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Oct. 26, 2016

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Nov. 15 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM
[bookmark: _GoBack]

· FIDELITY – All spots have been filled for the one-on-one counseling sessions.  You can still call a local Fidelity office to ask for assistance.
· ONE EVENDALE - The company declined the IAM Pension Fund proposal.  The program would’ve saved the company 3.5 million dollars throughout the life of this contract.
· TURKEY TICKETS - Your stewards have Turkey Tickets for sale.  The drawing will be held on November 17.
· OPEN ENROLLMENT - Enrollment is going on between now and November 4.  Everyone will need to set up flexible spending accounts.  Sick and personal days need to be rolled over or will be paid out. One informational meeting is left: Oct. 26 at the Learning Center (3:30 – spouses and dependents are welcome)
· NEW JOBS - 3 electricians and 3 mechanical maintenance positions are now working.  Open machinists positions will be filled internally first, then going to the outside if needed. 
· SPLIT-THE-POT – Matt Finley won the split the pot and donated it to Holidays for Heroes.

Respectfully submitted, 

D. Shane Latta
Communicator, LL912










To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
